April 10, 2020

Mike Stegner

MSE Hardscapes
P.O. Box 942
Raymore, MO 64083

Re: Wall Letter
120 NW MacKenzie

Dear Mike,
As requested, Aspen has reviewed the construction of the retaining wall for the 120 NW
MacKenzie project. The wall construction appears to follow standard industry practices and the

details dated 4-10-2020 provided by Aspen Engineering.

If you have any questions, please contact our office.
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15 Ellis Avenue
Troy, MO 63379 (636) 462-4132 fax (636) 462-4139



